From: Nicholas Crump
To: Sheri Pierce

Subject: City Council Appointment

Date: Tuesday, July 22, 2025 7:26:18 PM

Dear Sheri Pierce,

My name is Nicholas Crump, I am a long time resident of Valdez, and I would like to be considered as an appointee to fill the empty seat on the city council. It would be a great honor and opportunity to learn more about my city and actively participate in its governance. The dates seem to work out perfectly for me to be fully engaged in the city's business during the off season of my commercial fishing career.

I have experience on other boards and committees as well. I am currently on the board of directors for the Prince William Sound Aquaculture Corporation (PWSAC) and have served on various committees including the executive committee. PWSAC also appointed me to be their representative on the Prince William Sound Regional Citizens' Advisory Council (PWSRCAC) and I serve on their board of directors as well. I've also been the chairperson of the Valdez Fish and Game Advisory Committee and have actively participated in many Board of Fish meetings throughout the state. Many years ago I was also elected student body president of Valdez High School and was the student representative at all the school board meetings during that time.

As far as knowledge and skills go, I have a bachelor's degree in business management, a master's degree in business administration, a lifetime of experience in the commercial fishing industry, and a firm grasp of the history of this community.

Thank you for your consideration and I hope to hear from you soon.

Respectfully,

Nicholas Crump